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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Inspection and Enforcement File: X7BGO3-M65
Region II - Suite 3100 Log:  GN-408

101 Marietta Street

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Reference: Vogtle Electric Generating Plant-Units 1 and 2, 50-424; 50-42
Pullman Construction Industries Duct Support Shop Welds; GN-3
dated July 13, 1984,

Attention: Mr. James P. 0'Reilly

On June 14, 1984, Mr. R. E. Folker of Georgia Power Company informed
Mr. V. Panciera of the USNRC of a potentially significant deficiency
concerning the lack of full penetration welds on some HVAC duct supports.
In letter GN-388 dated July 13, 1384, Georgia Power Company also advised
the NRC that an interim report would be submitted on or about August
29, 1984, that would furnish an expected completion date for the
evaluation of this concern.

At this time, Georgia Power Company has been advised by the
architect-engineer that the evaluation and review of this subject will
be completed in mid-September, 1984. Georgia Power Company will notify
the NRC of the results of this evaluation by September 21, 1984.

This response contains no proprietary information and may be placed
in the NRC Public Document Room.

Yours truly,

D. 0. Foster ¥™
REF/DOF/tdm
xc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555
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